
Build a Sentence 
Cut and Paste 

Booklet K-2 



Cat And Dog 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of cat and dog and colour it in. 



the cat. dog 

barks 

at 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 

The 



Tall Ship 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of ship and colour it in. 



tall ship The 

away. 

will 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 

sail 



My Winter Coat 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of winter coat and colour it in. 



put my did 

Where 

you 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 

coat? 



Brown Cat 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of brown cat and colour it in. 



saw The a 

bird. 

cat 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 

brown 



Small Dog 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of small dog and colour it in. 



a Boy has 

small 

dog. 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 



Frog 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of frog and colour it in. 



saw We the 

jump. 

frog 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 



Dog Play Ball 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of dog play ball and colour it in. 



can This play 

ball. 

dog 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 



Wet Dog 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of wet dog and colour it in. 



dog My wet. is 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 



Weather 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of weather and colour it in. 



It to is 

today. 

rain 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 

going 



Little Kitten 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of little kitten and colour it in. 



to little My 

play. 

likes 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 

kitten 



Pet Store 

• Cut and glue the words in the correct order to make a sentence 
below.  



• Write the sentence below. 

• Draw a picture of  pet store and colour it in. 



pet went to 

shop. 

the 

• Cut out the words label past them on page 1 in correct order to 
build a sentence. 

They 


